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Road Safety Program 

Main South Road Upgrade, Myponga to Second Valley 

       

 

 

 

These works form part of the $168 million Road Safety 

Program 2023-2025, jointly funded by the Australian 

(50%) and South Australian (50%) governments. 

What’s happening 

Works are recommencing between Myponga and Second Valley, 

with safety barrier installation, shoulder sealing and vegetation 

management occurring at various locations.  

Works commenced from Myponga and are moving progressively 

towards Second Valley.  

How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works, speed and 

lane restrictions will be in place throughout the area during work 

hours. Outside of work hours, speed restrictions will remain in place 

until all works are complete 

Please take care when traveling through the area, plan your trips, and 

follow the directions of onsite traffic controllers. 

Main South Road will remain open at all times.  

When 

Monday, 9 September 2024 
to early October 2024, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday 
between the hours of 8am 
and 5pm 

Where 

Main South Road between 
Myponga and Second 
Valley 

More information 

Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/RSP  

Email  
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

We are upgrading Main South Road from 
Myponga to Second Valley, to improve 
long term safety and efficiency for all road 
users 


